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MATTER FOR INFORMATION 

WARDS AFFECTED: 

All 

Christmas Memory Tree 

 

 Purpose of Report 

1. To inform Members of the outcome of the placing of the Memory 
Tree in the Chapel of Remembrance. 

 

 Background 

2. Last year we placed a Memory Tree in the Chapel of Remembrance 
for the first time.  This proved to be very popular and it was decided 
to place this memorial in the Chapel of Remembrance annually.  
This year it was placed on 1st December 2015 and between then 
and Christmas Eve over 360 memorial cards were placed.  

 

 Financial Impact 

3. The cost of the Christmas tree and cards were covered by an 
anonymous donation. 
 

 Appendices 

4. None 
 

 Officer Contact 
 Mr C Phillips – Superintendent & Registrar 

Tel. No. 01639 883570 
e-mail c.phillips1@npt.gov.uk  
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